
Product Safety Recall

UPPAbaby ALL-TERRAIN RIDGE JOGGING STROLLERS 
Model 0401 

MANUFACTURED BETWEEN OCTOBER 2021 - AUGUST 2022

This recall involves the UPPAbaby RIDGE Disc brakes sold in Australia 
from October 2021.  

Problem: Holes in the brake disc are large enough to catch the finger of a 
child. 

Hazard: A child not seated in the stroller can insert their finger in the brake 
disc while the stroller is in use which can cause an amputation injury. 

What should consumers do: Consumers who own a RIDGE (Model 
0401) manufactured between October 2021 and August 2022 will be 
supplied with a replacement set of discs together with comprehensive 
instructions on how to change the disc. The process is very quick and 
easy, the Coolkidz support team will provide any assistance required. 
Contact via email at support@coolkidz.com.au for more information.

See productsafety.gov.au for 
Australian product recall information




